Chair: Marcel Dionne

Secretary: Patricia House

Marcel Dionne announced that there had been a mix up between the Union Office and the University and that we had had to change this meeting to a one hour meeting.

Ted Byrne reported on the Operation Solidarity activities. The Executive has decided to have an ad hoc committee of AUCE members who are interested to work on the Solidarity matters. It is the intention to get this committee going as soon as possible; anyone interested should contact the Union Office. He also announced that the various groups on campus had come together to form the UBC Campus Community Alliance.

Then the floor was turned over to representatives of Investors Syndicate who made a presentation on financial matters, income tax planning, budget planning, wills, etc.